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26/12/2021  15:34:552021/5349/P OBJ J mills Re planning application 2021/5349/P for 22 Tanza Road. I live in 56 Parliament Hill, and am concerned that 

this project appears to be disruptive to the neighbors nearby.  The erection of the 2 storey side (right outside 

our bedroom view) may lead to a loss of privacy/worsen our view of the neighborhood.  The excavation 

beneath the footprint of the building for an enlarged basement seems like an invasive & disruptive project that 

will be very loud. This project is so large, it seems like it could stretch into 2023, and will have a daily negative 

impact on all other neighbors living nearby.

I propose the project be scaled down, or at a minimum the construction be done only within working hours 

(between 9-5 on weekdays, and weekends prohibited), and noise be kept to a minimum. I work remotely from 

my flat, and I¿m not looking forward to be greeted with construction noise right outside my bedroom & office 

for the next year plus.
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